Entergy IT Upgrades
Entergy will be performing extensive Information Technology (IT) upgrades at the Primary System Operations Center and the Little Rock Data Center beginning Thursday, November 8, 2012 at approximately 1830hours and is scheduled to be completed by Monday, November 12, 2012 at approximately 1800hours.  During this time, some information normally available on OASIS may not be updated and/or available intermittently.  Additionally, other systems used in the AFC process may not be updating as expected under normal circumstances.  
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